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It has been another great week, in 
which I’ve enjoyed seeing pupils 
take advantage of the full range of 
opportunities on offer here. 

We have had RAF cadets flying 
helicopters and representing the 
school superbly in a service at 
Hereford Cathedral marking the 
centenary of the Royal British 
Legion and the 81st anniversary of 
the Battle of Britain; we have had 
some terrific sporting performances, 
including our U16 Boys coming 
runners-up in an ISA Football 
tournament; and hopefully our busy 
students have still found time to do 
some hard work academically too.

I hope that you like this new weekly 
bulletin format and that it proves to 
be an easy way for you to keep up 
with our most important news and 
notices. Please feel free to follow 
and support us on social media too, 
and I would also be grateful if you 
are able to find a few minutes to 
complete the parental survey that I 
wrote to you about yesterday.

Thank you for your continued 
support and have a good weekend.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

From the Head

I can’t believe we are already three 
weeks into term, the days are just 
flying by!

Students have really settled into 
the boarding houses now and we 
have been making the most of the 
warm evenings with lots of sporting 
activity after prep is finished.

Saturday’s 10 pin bowling trip was 
hotly contested, with Eno scoring 
122, though Mr Rogers beat her to 
the winning post with 136 - I’m sure 
you’ll get him next time, Eno!

We have also celebrated sporting 
success with some of our boarders 
taking part in the U16’s ISA Football 
tournament this week. Perhaps 
their “secret training game” with 
Mr Leonard and Mr Bird after prep 
helped... 

This Saturday we are heading to 
Chester Zoo, whilst on Sunday, 
Lucton’s chefs are hoping to have 
help in our orchard, apple picking!

Mrs Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding News

Rewards & Sanctions
We have simplified our Rewards 
and Sanctions for the Middle and 
Senior Schools. Please click here 
if you are interested in reading 
more about the changes.

Harvest Festival & Shoe Box 
Appeal
Please find information linked 
regarding our upcoming Harvest 
Festival and Shoe Box Appeal.

Masks
Please can parents ensure that 
students are aware that they 
should continue to wear their 
masks on the bus journeys to and 
from school each day.

Open Days
We have Open Events on Thursday 
30th September and Friday 1st 
October. If you are aware of any 
families that you think may like to 
attend one, please let them know.

Updates & 
Reminders

Tuesday 21st September

U16 ISA Regional Netball (A)

Wednesday 22nd September

Y8 HPV vaccinations
U16 County Hockey Prelims (A)
U18 & U14 Netball v Bedstone (H)
U18 & U15 Football v Shresbury (A)
U13 Rugby v CCB (H)

U13 Lacrosse v Prestfelde (H)

Thursday 23rd September

YR Bring Your Bike to School

Friday 24th September

Parent Swimming 
Parents Afternoon Tea for Macmillan

The week ahead..
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